

GRAMMAR

Circle a or b.

- _____ 's your name?
a Who b **What**
- 1 They _____ English at school.
a studyed b studied
- 2 _____ the film?
a Did you like b Liked you
- 3 He _____ late yesterday.
a doesn't work b didn't work
- 4 What time _____?
a did they arrive b did they arrived
- 5 I _____ to the USA last year.
a goed b went
- 6 I _____ the homework last night.
a didn't do b didn't
- 7 What time did you _____ this morning?
a get up b got up
- 8 We _____ lunch at a great restaurant on Sunday.
a haved b had
- 9 Where _____ on holiday?
a did you go b you did go
- 10 **A** _____ the film good?
B Yes, fantastic.
a Did b Was
- 11 I liked the jacket, but I _____ it.
a didn't buy b didn't bought
- 12 **A** What time _____ tomorrow?
B At 10.15.
a you are leaving b are you leaving
- 13 Alice _____ to Dublin next weekend.
a is going b goes
- 14 I'm sorry, but _____ to class tomorrow.
a I don't come b I'm not coming
- 15 What time _____?
a is the bus usually arriving
b does the bus usually arrive

VOCABULARY

a Write the words.

		
<u>opposite</u>	1 _____	2 _____
		
3 _____	4 _____	5 _____

b Write the past tense of the verbs (regular or irregular).

ask	<u>asked</u>	help	_____	snow	_____
buy	_____	leave	_____	start	_____
carry	_____	miss	_____	stay	_____
change	_____	need	_____	study	_____
cry	_____	say	_____	talk	_____
do	_____	send	_____	tell	_____
have	_____	sit	_____	write	_____

1 Nan 2 Charles 3 Amal 4 Caroline 5 Liz

- 1 Last weekend Nan saw _____ in New Jersey.
a her children b her mother c her sister
- 2 On his last holiday Charles went to _____.
a Edinburgh in October
b Italy in October
c Italy in August
- 3 Amal had _____ for lunch.
a chicken soup
b a chicken sandwich
c chicken salad
- 4 Caroline is _____ at giving directions.
a very bad b OK c very good
- 5 Tomorrow Liz is _____ in South London.
a visiting a museum
b visiting her daughter
c visiting a friend

CAN YOU UNDERSTAND THIS TEXT?

- a Read the article about the 'Chunnel'. What two countries does it connect? How?

THE 'CHUNNEL'

Until 1994, if you wanted to go from London to Paris but you didn't want to fly, you got a train to Dover, then a boat to Calais, and then a train to Paris. The journey was about nine hours.

But in 1994, the 'Chunnel', or the Channel Tunnel, opened. It is a rail tunnel, 37.9 kilometres long, which goes under the English Channel – the sea that separates England from France. Today you can travel from London to Paris on a Eurostar train, and it **only** takes about three hours!

People first **thought** of building a tunnel between England and France in 1802. But the project only started in 1988, and it cost £4,650 million, 80% more than the original prediction.

Travelling on the Eurostar is usually a very fast and **safe** way of getting from England to Europe. But in 2009 it snowed a lot in England and France and five trains stopped in the middle of the tunnel because the snow caused electrical problems. Two thousand people were in the tunnel for 16 hours!



- b Read the article again and answer the questions.
- 1 How did people travel from London to Paris before 1994?
 - 2 How many hours was the journey by sea?
 - 3 When did the Channel Tunnel open?
 - 4 How long is it?
 - 5 How long is the journey from London to Paris on the Eurostar?
 - 6 When did people first have the idea of a Channel Tunnel?
 - 7 Why did 2,000 people spend 16 hours on Eurostar trains in 2009?

Short film Erasmus
VIDEO Watch and enjoy a film on iTutor.

